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During the move to Online Learning for all students in Grades 7 -12 in Alberta between 
November 30 - Jan 8, our Gateway Academy Outreach program will be supporting students in 
the following ways: 
  
1.  Students or Parents will continue to make appointments to arrange for drop off/pick up of 
materials for course work.  The phone number at Gateway Academy is 780-524-5508. 
  
2.  The PREFERRED means for students to receive instruction, extra assistance and verbal 
feedback will be virtually - through Google Meets or Zoom.  Students who are able to access 
one of these platforms will book their meeting times with Mrs. Galandie 
(patricia.galandie@ngps.ca) or Mrs. Storie (lindsay.storie@ngps.ca). 
  
3.  Students who are unable to meet virtually will be allowed to attend the school for in-person 
support with the following conditions: 

- An appointment must be pre-booked 
- Appointments will be limited to one hour windows 
- Only two students will be allowed in the school at a time 

  
4.  Any person who enters the Outreach School during this time must follow the health safety 
measures that have been in place for the entire school year including: 

- completing the health check before entry 
- hand sanitizing upon entering and exiting the building 
- masks must be worn the entire time 
- Physical distancing will be maintained at all times 
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